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$5 Movie Night 
 
 
Love a good movie? Then don’t miss the $5 Movie Night at United Cinemas, Narellan on Thursday 10 April, 

6.30pm as part of this year’s Youth Week activities. 

 

The Camden Youth Council, organisers of this event, are inviting young people, aged 12 – 25 years in the 

Camden Local Government Area to join them to watch Captain America: The Winter Soldier for just $5 per 

ticket.  

 

Movie favourites including popcorn, chocolate and drinks will be available for purchase on the night.  

 

Mayor of Camden Council, Councillor Lara Symkowiak was looking forward to seeing young people enjoying 

the event. 

 

“The Camden Youth Council have been working extremely hard organising events for young people in our 

community and highlights the positive contribution the Camden Youth Council make in the Camden 

community”.  

 

“I encourage young people in our community to take advantage of this great event as well as all the other 

events as part of this year’s Youth Week. Get some friends together and enjoy a safe night out together” she 

said. 

 

Tickets are available from Monday 17 March at Narellan Library. Only 150 tickets available. 

 

This is a drug and alcohol free event. For more information phone 4645 5021. 
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